
                                        STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE – TOWN OF SURRY 

               SELECTMEN  

                            MEETING MINUTES MAY 13, 2019 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. Present were Jay Croteau, Eric Eichner and Jamison Hines.  

The selectmen discussed the bill for the hanger shed submitted by Dave Brooks. The selectmen will ask 

Durwin Clark to come in next Monday night to discuss it. 

The selectmen signed payroll. 

The town truck is temporarily out of service until the new truck is picked up.  

The selectmen reviewed the tax card changes for the Surry Campground.  

Avitar did corrections to the tax cards on Wednesday including the new construction in preparation for 

the  tax warrant to be signed on May 20, 2019. 

The Town of Surry received a report of Timber Tax from Stewart Bevin of Stillwater Forestry  for Bear 

Bee LLC. 

Jay Croteau motioned to accept the minutes. Eric Eichner seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed 

to accept the minutes.  

Jay Croteau spoke with Alice Bada’s daughter about the trailer that was removed in April . Jay Croteau 

will follow up about a letter from the insurance company condemning the building in January 2019. 

The selectmen reviewed the tax collector’s deeds for owner unknown map 00003 lot 000007 sublot B 

and map 00005 sublot B to be moved to town ownership.  

The selectmen signed the letters to the trustees of trust funds for the truck and the town shed.  

The selectmen signed the motor vehicle deposits for 5/2/2019, 5/6/ 2019, 5/9/2019 and 5/13/2019. 

John Berglund picked up the deposits. 

The selectmen reviewed the town policy for the town clerk deposit with John Berglund. 

There has been no resolution to the missing Baute check. The selectmen will consider reissuing the 

amount due.  

Eric Eichner motioned to adjourn. Jay Croteau seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed to adjourn.  

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M. 


